
 

E-NEWS 
Week of December 12, 2022 

 
  
HOT CHOCOLATE BAR 
  
The PTO will host its annual Hot Chocolate Bar for middle and high school 
students on Wednesday, December 14. It is complimentary and always 
enjoyed and appreciated. Thank you for ALL you do for us PTO (including 
popcorn for elementary students during Movie Day on Friday.) 
 

 
  

  

WINTER BREAK 
  
There are four more days of school this week and Friday is a half day, so 
really, there are three and a half! This year’s Winter Break begins with 
the half-day on Friday, December 16. Dismissal will be at 11:30 a.m. and 



there will be no after-school care. Tuesday, January 3, is a Staff Development 
Day, and students return on Wednesday, January 4. You can find our academic 
calendar and calendar of events on our website and via the links below.  
  

Events Calendar 
2022-2023 Academic Calendar 

  
  

CHICK-FIL-A SPIRIT NIGHT 
  
Chick-fil-A Spirit Night is Tuesday, December 13, from 3 p.m. - 7 p.m. on 
Asheville Highway. When you stop by and order, a portion of the evening’s 
proceeds will benefit the PTO and HPA. (It is an ongoing partnership, so you 
don’t have to mention our name.) 
  

  
  
GINGERBREAD HOUSE DISPLAY 
  
If you didn’t know better, you might think you were at the Grove Park Inn 
instead of the HPA Library. We have such talented teachers and staff. Check 
out the edible abodes on Facebook and Instagram.  
 
 
 

 
  
  

https://bit.ly/3JN0mDX
https://bit.ly/3jMcj2f
https://bit.ly/3KbeGba
https://bit.ly/3UT6rV3


  
HOLIDAY PERFORMANCES 

  
Our holiday musical performances continue this week with another Great 
Holiday Bake Off in the Performing Arts Center. 

   
Tuesday, 12/13/22 @ 6:30 p.m. 

The Great Holiday Bake Off (2nd Grade Performance)  
Thursday, 12/15/22 @ 6:30 p.m. 

Six Little Snowflakes (1st Grade Performance)   
  
OPEN ENROLLMENT 

  
Do you know someone considering High Point Academy for the 2023-2024 
school year? Open enrollment for NEW students is underway through March 
13, 2023. If you know a family who might be a good fit for High Point 
Academy, please share the lottery application link with them. (You do not 
need to fill this out if your student(s) currently attend HPA.) Returning 
students receive priority and then available seats for the 2023-2024 school 
year will be filled by the results of the lottery in March. As a parent, you have 
a choice. Thank you for choosing High Point Academy. 
  
  
CLEAR BAG RULE 
  
Clear bags are now available online and in our school store for 
$10. Starting Saturday, December 17, the clear bag rule and screening process 
will be implemented to enhance safety at High Point Academy athletic events 
and programs. One clear bag per person is allowed with admittance to events. 
  

 

https://bit.ly/3AUVTO7
https://bit.ly/3P1bD7U


  
YEARBOOKS 
  
Don't forget to order a yearbook! 
  
Elementary yearbooks are $35. Please send cash or check to Mrs. Rudisail in 
room 417. 
  
Middle school yearbooks are $45. Click here to order. 
  
High school yearbooks start at $45. Click here to order.  
 
 
Thank you for being a part of the HPA family. We appreciate all you do to help 
our students succeed. We hope you have a safe, happy and healthy holiday 
break!  
 
 

 
  
The HPA Team 
 

https://bit.ly/3sM9bbe
https://bit.ly/3CEXMhP

